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Dear Parent / Carer, 

The instrumental music instructors who visit your child(ren)’s school will be conducting testing of 

pupils interested in learning an instrument, between 23/08/16 – 15/09/16. 

The format for this selection procedure is very informal, there is no “pass” or “fail”, as the test is 

intended purely to match pupils to appropriate instruments. 

If you wish your child(ren) to be tested then please complete and return the tear off section of this 

letter (below).  If no tear-off slip is received by the school by Monday 29
th
 August, then we shall 

assume that you DO NOT wish your child(ren) to be tested. 

It is important to note that it is not possible to offer all instruments in every school. 

Please note, that as of 22
nd

 August, 2016, ALL instrumental music lessons in Midlothian Schools 

are free of charge. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Jake Herriot 
Education Support Officer – Expressive Arts 
0131 271 3710 
 
 

 
PARENTAL CONSENT TO TESTING FOR INSTRUMENTAL INSTRUCTION 

 

Pupil’s Name 
 

 

School 
 

 Class  

I, the undersigned, agree to my child being tested for instrumental music instruction. 

Signature Of Parent Or Carer 
 

 

Name of Parent / Carer 
 

 

 


